Environmental Protection (Great Barrier Reef Protection Measures) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2019 Submission No 078

From: I
To: Innovation, Tourism Development and Environment Committee
Subject: Support for Reef pollution cut laws

Date: Thursday, 14 March 2019 10:57:50 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,
My name is Chiara Pallini, and | am an Italian National living in the ACT.

I have been made aware by WWF Australia that
the Queensland Government has taken draft laws to Parliament to cut Reef pollution.

I am writing this email today to convey and to show my support for these laws so we can give
the Reef the clean water it needs to recover and protect it for future generations and ban

outdated polluting farm practices that are harming Your beautiful and precious Reef.

Thank you very much for your time and collaboration.
Looking forward to seeing positive changes in this respect.

Best Regards,

Chiara Pallini





